
 

City of Brewer, Maine 
Progressive. Creative. Forward-thinking. Resourceful. 

On The Job Training 

Program Snapshot 

 
A program where professionals can assist you in the recruiting, and training of new employees. 

On-the-Job Training (OJT) is a federal program funded by the Workforce Innovation and 

Opportunity Act (WIOA). This program, through EMDC, lets you hire and train skilled workers and 
get reimbursed for your efforts, at NO COST to the employer. 

 

 
 

Program Contact Info:  

Eastern Maine 

Development 

Corporation 

40 Harlow Street,  

Bangor, ME 04401 

(207) 942-6389 

workforce@emdc.org  

https://www.emdc.org

/workforce/ 

 

 

 
 As an employer, you’ll benefit from more efficient recruiting, more 
targeted training, and assistance with training expenses:  

 

• An EMDC Workforce Development Specialist will help you find 

the right talent when you need it, reducing time, effort, and 
money spent on recruiting.  

• The specific technical skills you need may be hard to find. OJT 

helps you train the right workers to meet your requirements.  

• You receive a portion of the costs to provide on-the-job training 
for individuals you hire through the On-the-Job program.  

 

 

 
Here in Brewer, our approach to Economic Development is anything but business as usual.  

We treat each Brewer business like it’s our own business, and we’re passionate about making sure 
you succeed. Whether you’re an aspiring entrepreneur just starting out, a mature company 

continuing its legacy, or anything in between, come and see why Brewer means Business. Your 
business. 

CONTACT 
D’arcy Main-Boyington, 

Economic Development Director 

Dmain-boyington@brewermaine.gov 

 Renee Doble 

Deputy Director of Economic Development 

                                                                                rdoble@brewermaine.gov                  

 

CITY OF BREWER 

80 North Main Street 

Brewer, ME 04412 

PHONE 

207.989.7500 
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